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Parent & Carer survey 

 

We would like to reach out to all parents and carers of your pupils through a parent & carer 

travel survey to help us support the safe return to school, address potential travel issues that 

have arisen, and encourage a shift towards active travel. This is a follow up survey to a survey 

conducted via Facebook before schools returned in September and we would like as many 

parents and carers as possible to respond to this new survey. Please could you distribute the 

survey <https://r1.dmtrk.net/4BPJ-X68K-34L26V-QZIAE-1/c.aspx> to the parents & carers of your 

pupils through your own communication channels e.g. emails or school social media pages. The 

survey is also being distributed via the Open North Yorkshire Facebook page, which parents & 

carers can access at facebook.com/OpenYorkshire. The survey will close on Sunday 4th October. 

https://r1.dmtrk.net/4BPJ-X68K-34L26V-QZIAE-1/c.aspx

